
 

Night works 

Night work is required over six nights, from 20 

to 25 February. The works planned include: 

 20-24 February – boring under the road 

surface at Newcastle Street/Charles 

Street intersection for signals’ upgrade.  

 20 & 21 February – barrier fencing 

demolition along the Charles Street exit 

from Mitchell Freeway. Residents may 

hear machinery including a concrete saw 

and excavator. 

 22 February – new asphalt on Charles 

Street southbound lanes, between 

Newcastle Street and Carr Street. 

 23 February – new asphalt on Charles 

Street northbound lanes between Carr 

Street and Janet Street.  

 24 & 25 February – new asphalt at Carr 

Street/Charles Street intersection (all 

lanes). 

Night work hours will be from 8pm to 7am. 

*Residents may experience noise, particularly 

between 22-25 February, when heavy 

machinery is used to cut, grind and remove the 

old road surface.  

We will endeavour to minimise noise and 

vibration as much as possible and will be 

working within the limits of the project’s noise 

and vibration management plan. 

If you have concerns regarding noise levels 

during the works, please call our Project 

Engineer Mark McVeigh (0457 336 835).  

Traffic impacts 

Newcastle Street intersection: reduced to one 

lane in all directions 20 & 21 February. 

Carr Street: will be closed 24 & 25 February at 

the intersection with Charles Street and between 

Florence Street and Fitzgerald Street.  Please 

use detours on the map overleaf, which diverts 

traffic to Bulwer and Vincent Streets.  

Access to properties on Carr Street will be 

maintained at all times.  

Charles Street: Traffic exiting the Mitchell 

Freeway will be encouraged to use Newcastle 

and Fitzgerald Streets.  

Information on specific traffic impacts is kept up 

to date on the project website at: 

https://www.mainroads.wa.gov.au/BuildingRoad

s/Projects/UrbanProjects/Pages/charlesbusbridg

e.aspx  

 

Future notifications 

To receive updates about the project please 

email charlesstbusbridge@mainroads.wa.gov.au 

and provide your name, email address and 

contact number.  

To receive real-time traffic updates please like 

Main Roads on Facebook or follow Main Roads 

on Twitter at Perth_traffic. 

If you have any questions and would like to talk 

to someone about the project, please call Main 

Roads on 138 138. Please note: Any changes 

to schedule will be communicated as soon as 

possible. 
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